Friends of the Oviatt Library (FOL)
Minutes, May 13, 2016
Administration Conference Room


The meeting was called to order by President Bob Gohstand at 10:07 a.m.

Present: Dean Mark Stover, Vickie Campbell, Iris Caplan, Jim Dole, Joyclyn Dunham, Bill Gaines, Bob Gohstand, Bernice Haber, Sigrid Hafner, Jim Parker, Hazel Wittenberg.  
The minutes of the April meeting were unanimously approved as written. 

Announcements:  

San Fernando Valley Non-Fiction Award Reception is July 13, 2016 at the Orange Grove Bistro.

The Docent Program should be hitting the next phase over the summer and start giving Docent tours in the 2016 Fall semester.

Next Exhibit opening will be sometime late Sept. or in Oct.

Bob and Mark are working on a draft for the Fiction Award.

Old Business:

The Book Donation policy should be focused on the Friends of the Library needs.  The FOL needs books to sell to raise funds for the Library.  Bob and Mark will work on the new Book Donation policy.   Mark will run it by the Library Faculty for their input.  Once approved will become the new policy going forward.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The ballot for the Nominated Officers should just include Vice President/President Elect:  Jim Parker and Treasurer:  Bill Gaines.  There should be a request for folks to volunteer for the FOL Board and the Secretary position is currently open.  Mark and Joyclyn will work on the wording for that.


Committe Reports

Program Committee No report given

Gift Book/Book Sale Committee There will be one FOL Portico Book Sale per semester starting 2016 Fall Semester instead of 2 per semester.

Volunteer Report   No report was given

Newsletter Report The next newsletter should be released in the summer, June or July.

Action Items

FOL Bylaws revision to be ratified by Sept 16, 2016 FOL Board meeting.

Vickie will send a Volunteer Identification Form to each Board member to be filled out and returned.

Closing Remarks
The next FOL meeting will be on Friday, Sept. 16th at 10:00 a.m. in the 3rd floor Administrative Conference Room in Oviatt Library.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:55 a.m.
